213 Kaitara Road
RD 4, Te Karaka
GISBORNE 3871
5™ July 2005

Rose Wharehinga

Office of The Maori Trustee
P O Box 140

GISBORNE

Tena Koe Rose

Thank you very much for the thoroughly prepared package around thé$
receiving of expressions of interests for the short term rental of WHa

I would like to request that the Responsible Trustees of Whakapatgpaitiii
to consider and recommend who the successful applicant should be F'®

Yours faithfully

s AT
Pene Brown

Ce Tarati Carrington
Leonard Brown
John Hata
Henry Hollis



